
Save the Children 

 Invitation for Tender 

Tender Reference: ITT/ABUJA/2015/009 Save the Children is the world’s leading 

independent organization for children. We work in 120 countries. We save children’s lives; we 

fight for their rights; we help them fulfil their potential. We work together, with our partners, to 

inspire breakthroughs in the way the world treats children and to achieve immediate and lasting 

change in their lives. We have over two million supporters worldwide and raised 1.6 billion 

dollars in 2011 to reach more children than ever before, through programmes in health, nutrition, 

education, protection and child rights, also in times of humanitarian crises. 

Save the Children International in Nigeria is inviting submissions of tenders for a contract 

to provide the following services: 

 Conduct Project Baseline Assessment on Child Early and Forced Marriage in Northern Nigeria 

(Zamfara, Sokoto and Katsina States) 

To be eligible to bid for these services, companies must be: 

 Registered with Corporate Affairs Commission (CAC) 

 Experience with other NGOs/UN. 

 Performance record, integrity and ethics, organization and skills, equipment and facilities. 

If you are interested in submitting a bid, please contact Save the Children at the following 

address to express your interest and request the tender documents, Tender documents will be sent 

to you by return. From September 17th 2015 to October 9th 2015 OR 

Save the Children Abuja Office: No 4. Danube Close off Danube Street, Maitama, Abuja, 

Nigeria.  

It is recommended to request/ collect the tender documents as soon as possible. Completed 

tender documents are due to be submitted by October 9th 2015 not later than 4.00pm. Any bid 

submitted after this date and time will automatically be disqualified. 

 


